
 

 
 
 

 
 
March 28, 2014 

 

Marilyn D. Wilbarger 
Senior Property Manager   
City of Key West 
201 Williams Street 
Key West, FL  33040 

Dear Marilyn, 

As you are aware, the Drambuie Marlin Tournament is fast approaching. The Conch Republic Seafood 
Company has hosted the event for the past thirteen years. We have been approached by the 
Tournament Director, Tim Greene,to host the event again this year. In order to support what I hope will 
be a very successful event I respectfully request the use of the Greene Street parking lot in accordance 
with our lease from July 14th, 2014 through July 19th, 2014. There will be no amplified music and or 
alcoholic beverage sales in the lot so no other permitting is required. 

The parking lot will be set up as a “vendor village” with merchandise on display and assorted marine 
trade vendors under tents.  

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to call.  I can be reached at 294-4403 or 797-0164. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Micky Perez 
General Manager 
Conch Republic Seafood Company 

 
 

Cc: Mark Tate 
      Jeff Gunther 
      Graff Kelly 
      Tim Greene 
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